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rkmcl.htm
rflaford@tiac.net

More Ice Cream!

Every Tuesday during July and
August a group meets at Dick
and Elaine Clements house at
82 West Main Street in Ayer.
They meet at 6 pm and leave at
6:15 for a different ice cream

shop every week.
(for directions call at 978-772-5015)

e
The First Lady’s
Mystery Ride is
being billed as the
V.P.’s Breakfast Ride
m_ this year because on =
aSunday, July 30 %
Peg will be without a
m_bike and some ones
ﬂto drive it... So we

are modifying the
ride a bit.

=jd Meet us at 8:00 a.m.
(change of time) on
Sunday, July 30, at

“m \Westminster Fire ¢
and we’ll head out

%for an early ride and:i

“w breakfast/brunch -
some where along

our path.
<

aﬂiﬂﬁﬂﬂiﬂﬂiﬂﬁﬂﬁﬂa

"

Send them off in style!

Thursday evening, July 13 is
our scheduled ice cream ride out of
the Westminster Fire Station at 6:30
p.m. Itis also the night that Ed and
Steve are leaving to head north to
begin their 4-corners tour.

Join us to wish them well and
wish them off in style from all their
friends in the Red Knights. Ed and
Steve will be leaving from WFD.
Come with us and we will ride with
them for a few miles as they begin
their 10,000 mile cross country trek.
(Then we'll break off at an ice cream
stop along the route.)

Ed and Steve will be spending
Thursday night in Wells at Cliff and
Marty’s before heading off to
Madawaska, Maine and their first
corner. (The club will also be leaving
the next day for our annual weekend
in Maine).

See you by 6:30 on Thursday,
July 13th at Westminster Fire.

Are you going to the convention?

Are you planning on riding your bike on the
Indianapolis Speedway?

If you are, why not have a professional picture
taken at the track of you crossing the finish
line?

If that sounds good you have to let Clayton
Thomas of Indiana-1 know you are interested.
For details and pricing call Bob and he’ll get you
the info.

Last Call for T-shirts and Golf Shirts!

Anyone wanting to order an embroidered
“T” or Golf Shirt let Bob Laford know. He'll
place the order after the guys are on the
road.

Congratulations Chief
Stacy! Congratulations
from the club goes out to
our own Wayne Stacy of
Ashby. Wayne has been
appointed Fire Chief for
Ashby with the retiring of
Chief Fitzgerald.

The Worcester Telegram
had an article on Wayne’s
appointment to Chief of the
Department. In it they
commented that with 38
years on the department,
the last fifteen years as
Assistant Chief, Wayne
officially took over on June
30. The article even
mentioned Wayne's
involvement with the Red
Knights — hope that
doesn’t mean you’ll be
spending less time on two

Are you
ready for
some
football?

If anyone is interested,
the New England Patriots
are playing the NY Giants
at UMass Alumni Stadium
in Amherst on Thursday,
July 27 for an exhibition
game.

Kick off is at 1:00 p.m.
and the cost is FREE.
(Parking $5) If anyone is
interested or needs info

or directions call Bob
Laford.
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| was suppose to send out a post card to
everyone telling you about a few changes
and additions to our schedule and what the
club was doing over the next month or so.
But as | gathered more and more info it
became apparent that it was not going to fit
on a post card! So here is a page full of club
and ride info... consider it an addendum to
the June Newsletter or a Mass-2 Extra

Inside there is information on:

RKMC Fallen Firefighter Memorial
Tour Send-off

Ice Cream Rides

Breakfast Ride

Red Knights on Television

...and much more
(well a little anyways)

Remember the Poker Run is just around the corner in September. Start
calling in those favors with local merchants, shops, and businessmen to
gather up some door prizes for our ride!

Red Knights Motorcycle Club
Mass Chapter 2

P.O. Box 316

Westminster, MA 01473

See you on the road — Ride Safe!




